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Llond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

7th July, 1925.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 3ré instant
respecti ng the steam trawler fAVCH® gné in reply I have to
P.' 4 say that in view of the outstanding surveys being so long
overdue, the Committee consider maediate srrangemente
shéuld be made for them to be dealt with and they bave

deferred action in the matter for a fortnight with a view

to this being done. vou will be 80 ;ood as to peint out
to the Owners that if the necessary surveys are not taken
iz} nhand at once, the Co mittee will have no option but to
deal i%h the vessells class.

1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours feilthifully,

‘sssistant to the fecretary.
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